
Subject: Fw:TREES AT MOHALES HOEK
From: Lindy Maritz <lmaritz355@gmail.com>
Date: 2023/07/13, 07:42
To: Kumra tau <kumratau@gmail.com>

SecƟon 80: HUMAN SETTLEMENT AND LAND DEVELOPMENT: 

E-Mail sent to Nico Kahts from WRDM regarding the trees at Mohales hoek posing a threat to
residents and feedback needed aŌer a site visit was done by them

-------- Original message --------
From: Lindy Maritz <lmaritz355@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 27, 2023, 08:12
To: nkahts@wrdm.gov.za
Subject: TREES AT MOHALES HOEK

Good day Nico.

Our Ward CommiƩee would like some feedback
regarding the trees at Mohales Hoek posing a
possible threat to residents. We would like to know
the decision that was made by you and your team
aŌer the site visit were conducted a while back. 

Kind Regards
Cllr Lindy Maritz
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